From: Barb lIverson

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: cap & trade costs
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 7:56:21 PM

To Whom it May Concern:

As a farmer in the north Willamette Valley, please not no on SB1530. This will cost our farm
over $30,000 the first year in costs to our natural gas hemp drier, gas and diesel.

That is only the direct costs and not on the supplies we need to run our farm. The hidden
accounting is also of major concern as there seems to be no public accounting for the money.
At least let us vote on this.

Sincerely,

Paul lverson

Iverson Family Farms
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